

Exponential Brilliance

12 August 2020

Dear Amanda

I hereby wish to express my sincere appreciation to you and your team.

You have always delivered a level of service which has been top level. I used you in my previous Company, and it was a no-brainer to get you involved in my new Company, but on a more involved level. Not only are you a brilliant financial management team and my business consultant, but you are always there for a chat.

You have also shown your absolute commitment to me and my Company during this extremely difficult COVID-19 period, especially handling the TERS application processes. You have enabled us to get the financial assistance we required to stay afloat, and this speaks volumes of your dedication to your clients.

Although we might still have a tough time ahead, I feel confident that we will get through this with your assistance.

I hereby wish you and your brilliant team all the best, and I hope to have you in my corner for an exceptionally long time.

Kindest Regards

Carlo Goertz